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March 4, 2020 

 

Dear Board Members and Mrs. Guardipee-Hall; 

 

Greetings from Glendale. First of all we would like to congratulate the boys and girls 

basketball teams on their great performances at the divisional tournament and good luck at state.  

 

The 4th-8th grade students celebrated Black History Month by reading about and writing 

research papers on famous historical figures. They shared their writings with the class. Mrs. 

Carlene Salois took time out of her busy schedule to teach the students yoga. The students loved 

the lesson and were begging for more. Our monthly ranger visit consisted of plant and animal 

adaptations for survival during the GNP winters. The rangers had hands on activities for the 

students to enjoy. The 1st-2nd graders celebrated Dr. Seuss’s birthday by reading a number of 

books he authored while wearing silly Dr. Seuss hats. The 4th-8th graders tried their hands at 

poetry by writing wonderful limericks poems.  

 

Enjoy the rest of the month. If you are able to attend the state tournament have a safe and 

fun time. Go Indians!!!!! 

 

 

Your partners in education, 

 

Ms. Cindy Show/Mrs. Ellen Christoferson 

 

 


